
A meeting was scheduled for the City of Wauchula Historic Preservation Board on Monday, March 11, 
2024 at 5:00 p.m.  
 
The following members were present: Chair Tanya Royal, Dr. Sylvia Collins and Cynthia Paxton.  
 
Board Members Linda Burnett and William Boynton were absent.  
 
Also present were Community Development Coordinator Kyle Long and City Clerk Stephanie Camacho.  
 
Due to a lack of quorum, the meeting was cancelled.  
 
  
 
        

     Stephanie Camacho, City Clerk 
 
 

 


